
 

E-mail: admin@triangle.calderdale.sch.uk   Tel: 01422 831558 www.triangleprimary.org.uk 
 

 

   

Year 6 Residential to Derwent Water 

This weekend our Y6 children had an outdoor and 

adventurous time together in the Lake District.  It 

sounds like they had an absolute blast, but don’t 

take it from me… 

‘When we went gorge walking, we had to do a high 

jump.  It looked scary, so Mr Allen went first to show 

us that we could do it.  After that I did it and it was a 

great thrill.  I really enjoyed the weekend.’  Isla Bow. 

‘We did a low ropes course.  It looked really scary, 

but when you got going it was easy.  It was a 

fantastic, thrilling weekend.’  Jenson. 

‘When we went on the gorge walk, we did a lot of 

climbing and jumping off from high points.  It was funny when 

people fell in, especially me!  On the last jump, some of us did a 

BIG belly flop.  We had lots of fun together, both doing the 

activities and in the dorms.’  Lucy. 

 

Clubs 

Most Clubs will continue the same after half term. You should have 

received a text to let you know that your child’s place will continue after the 

holiday. Clubs where the club leader has an associated cost (karate, girls 

football & multi-sports) we ask that you complete payment using the 

cashless payment system to secure their place. 

I am starting up a new Gardening Club for a few weeks next 

half term for some Y3 and 4 children.  It will be on Mondays 

after school, but NOT the first week back.  Numbers will be 

strictly limited.  Please apply for a place by contacting the 

school office with an email and ‘Gardening Club’ in the 

subject.  Thanks. 

 

A Word About Uniform 

As we enter the final half term, please do not allow your 

child(ren) to wear items of clothing and footwear for school 

that are not school uniform.  In some classes there were 

several children this week who had non uniform 

shoes/trainers on as well as items of clothing that are not 

uniform.  I include in this bracelets/wrist bands, dangly 

earrings etc.  We also have too many children doing PE in 

clothes that are not their PE kit. 

I am asking staff to keep on top of this in the final weeks.  I 

really do not want to pester children about this, so please do all you can to ensure that your child(ren) 

have appropriate uniform and PE kit to wear.  Thank you. 
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Dinosaur Display Dazzles Visitors 

It was lovely to see Reception Class’s 

work on dinosaurs grace the main 

entrance this week.  There are some 

fabulous sculptures and written work to 

enjoy.  Thank you to everyone who 

managed to pop in and take a look. 

 

PTFA Meeting 

As mentioned previously, the next 

PTFA meeting is planning the 

Triangle’s Got Talent ’24 Event.  

Please consider coming along. 

Hopefully lots of our children have been 

thinking about how they would like to 

get involved.  There is a slip at the end 

of this letter for them to complete and 

bring back on the first week back. 

 

North Halifax Opening Evening for current Year 5 Pupils 

North Halifax Grammar School Opening Evening will be held on Thursday 27th June 2024 5.00 - 

8.00pm. There is no need to book to attend, but if you would like to see the Headteacher's talk either at 

5.00pm, 6.00pm or 7.00pm then you can book places for that here. Thank you. 

(https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/nhgs)  

Events for the week commencing 3rd June 2024: 

Talent Show auditions! 

Monday:   RVHS to visit Year 6   

Tuesday:  Sports Day (weather permitting) Juniors morning, Infants afternoon  

Wednesday:  PTFA meeting 7pm Hollins Mill to plan the Talent Show 

Thursday:  School Nurse in to see Reception & Year 6  

  

Dates for the Term 

Once again, here are some key dates for the summer term.   

4th June: Sports Day – Juniors AM, Infants PM. 

5th June: PTFA Planning Meeting (evening). 

14th June: PTFA Fathers’ day Secret Shop. 

18th June: Sports Day Reserve. 

21st June: PTFA Triangle’s Got Talent ‘24 

w/c 24th June: (Stand firm in the) Faith Week. 

26th June: Year 3 Residential. 

5th July: Y6 transition day. 

10th/11th July: Upper Juniors Production; both evenings. 

18th July: Leavers’ Service, St Peter’s Church (PM) 

19th July: School closes for summer. 

 

Have a fantastic Spring Bank Everyone! 
 

 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/nhgs


 
 

 

 

 

Triangle’s Got talent ‘24 
 

Name of child(ren) 

 

Class(es) 

 

Brief description of act: 

 

 

 

Resources needed: 

 

 

 

Please send this back to school on the first week back after Spring bank. 


